
Welcome 

to

Glencross
  Mennonite Church

“All scripture is God breathed and is 
useful for teaching, rebuking, correcting and
training in righteousness, so that the man of 

God may be throughly equipped for every good
work.” 2 Timothy 3:16,17

    Deacon Couples
Dennis & Colleen Driedger� � � � � 325.6932
Isaac & Marie Klassen� � � � � � 325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen� � � � � � 822.3655
Art & Carol Letkeman� � � � � � 822.6449
Pete & Louise Peters� � � � � � 822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz�� � � � � 822.9612



Sunday Morning Worship Service
June 24, 2012

                     Sunday School Promotion

“Train a child in �e way he should go, 
and when he is old he wi� not turn �om it.”
�roverbs 22:6

� � �
P& W Team
Song Leader. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bob Reimer

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dennis Driedger
S.S. Promotion & Special No.
Announcements & Offering
Offertory. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Rachael Friesen
Worship in Singing
Send off Prayer - Nathan & Rose Friesen
Children’s Item. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Susan Teichrob
Scripture Reading
Message. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Lawrence Klassen
  “Content with less than God intended?     Romans 12:1-8
Closing Song & Prayer
_________________________________________

DVBS
There will be a DVBS get together for all volunteers on Monday, 
June 25 (tomorrow) at 7:30 pm.�  Bring lawn chairs.�  We will 
have a short meeting during that time.

More group leaders are needed. There would be about 5 
children in each group  and the job  would be to take the group to 
each station and participate with great excitement.



TAKE NOTE

•Mission board meeting - Thursday - June 28 - 7:30 at church

•July 8th - EMMC 75th Anniversary, Winkler EMM Church. 

NO service at Glencross.

•Cell Group Restructuring - Ministerial will be restructuring the 

groups over the summer months. Please fill out the 

questionnaire(extra copies on the back table) and drop it in the 

box labeled with the study topic of your choice or the no 

preference box.

•Cookie Bakers Needed: 30 dozen cookies are needed for July 

6th for the EMMC anniversary at the Winkler  EMMC. Please bring 

them to church on July 1st or to the Winkler EMMC for  July 6th. 

Please sign up in the foyer if you are able to help. Contact Nettie 

Froese if you have questions.

•Winkler Bible Camp is in need of 40 dozen cookies for the week 

of July 30-Aug. 3.�You can bring them to church on or before 

July 29(put them in the freezer if you bring them early). �Please 

sign up in the foyer if you are able to help. Due to allergies 

please do not send cookies with peanuts, other nuts or  traces of 

nuts. Contact Roma Wieler if you have any questions. 

•Church leadership would like to know who is all working at  

camp this summer or planning to go to Bible School this 

fall. There is funding available that you can apply for. Please 

contact Bob Friesen.
________________________________________________

Praise & Prayer

Praise the Lord for the Sunday School sta��

Pray for the Missionary of the week: Diedrich & Judy Harms� 
Leadership Development� Lubbock� TX

Pray for Peter & Marian as they prepare to start as pastor 
couple on August �st�

Pray for Nathan & Rose Friesen� as they travel to Russia�



�� ������NEXT SUNDAY

WORSHIP SERVICE BEGINS

            AT 10:00 A.M.

As many of you know, parts of Mexico face what some are calling 
the worst drought in 70 years. Crop yields last year were below 
normal and many farmers have already sold their cattle to generate 
income. Farmers that still have livestock must pay high prices for 
feed. For many, these are desperate times.
 Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) has now set up a "drought 
response plan" where people can make donations to MCC and get 
receipted. Beyond that MCC is also collecting material aid that they 
plan to ship to Mexico. We have received a special permit that will 
allow us entry to Mexico with used clothing items. We are in the 
process of filling a semi-trailer of clothing, bedding, towels etc, 
things that can be bailed. We are also collecting shoes and winter 
boots which we will put into boxes. We are using the Plum Coulee 
MCC warehouse to pack and store the items till the semi is full. 

Items can be dropped off at the Plum Coulee Warehouse every 
Tuesday and Thursday as that is when they are bailing clothes. 
Volunteers are also needed to help with bailing. If you have further 
questions, you may contact Dave and Margaret Penner at 
pennmd2@gmail.com

Tractor Trek - July 21, 2012
Breakfast Buffet at 7:30 am at the Reinland Community 
Centre, open to the public (donations to the Reinland 
Community Centre). Trek begins at 10:00 am. in the village of 
Reinland and finishes in Gretna at the Gretna Hotspot 
Festival. Registration Fee: $100. Registration forms available 
at the Eden Health Care Services office, Winkler.


